
Minutes 

Friday, December 2, 2022 

Demolition Review Committee 

Meeting / Site Walk at 327 South Road re request for demolition 

 

David Choate called the meeting to order at 3:15 PM following a site walk. 

Present were David Choate, Elizabeth Sanborn, Jay Longtin and Frank Lagana. 

We met with the new property owner Domenic Graham, and inspected the dwelling.  

It was agreed that while the structure had some historical significance, having been built in 1896, it was 
not architecturally important.  

Mr. Graham was asked to recycle an antique banister and some crystal doorknobs that were in the 
structure. 

A motion was made that no public hearing would be required to discuss this proposed demolition. David 
Choate 2nd with unanimous approval.  

The meeting ended at approximately 3:30 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Frank Lagana 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


